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Aloha Wavecrest Homeowner(s), 

The Wavecrest AOAO Board of Directors meeting conducted on June 4th, 2021, is 
considered informative.  We did not meet the 10-day meeting notice and not all 
information discussed was able to be heard by all board members.  Therefore, 
the minutes of the meeting are considered informative, and all motions are void.  

The agenda items will be discussed again, and new motions and new business will 
be added as appropriate. 

 

Thank you for understanding. 
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